North Stonington Cemetery Commission

Minutes of Special Meeting Held Novg 2022

The meeting was called to order at 1;30 PM at the Wheeler Library. All members were present.
David Fede gave us our financial report . He also updated the members on the ongoing issue
of tree removals.

The gate at the Ayers Cemetery was again discussed and Mike Dibble is handling the project.
The grave markers proposed for the Town’s veterans were shown to the committee. They are
Aluminum, well made , and are $25 each with a discount . We recognize that this is not in our
budget’s capacity to pay for, so we are investigating the possibility of some type of fundraiser.
First, a “census” will be needed to determine how many markers we will need. Then, we will
approach the Selectmen to see what we are allowed to do as far as raising funds outside our
usual budget. ‘

The meeting was adjourned at 3:00 PM
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